
Come to a parent informational meeting...

We are looking for all kinds of students for our teams. Children must be:
•	 In 4th-5th grade during the 2019-20 school year OR previous

	 Castlebay students who will then qualify for the middle school team
•	 Have a thirst to learn about new ideas and robotics concepts
•	 Able to work in a small group environment
•	 Able to work independently with little direction
•	 Have great communication skills

When: TUESDAY, APRIL 9, 2019
	 5:00 PM

Where: Castlebay Lane Library

We will be discussing commitment expectations for our students and parents. 
Please email Mr. Garringer at dag8819@lausd.net or call (818) 360-1908

for any questions.

What is VEX Robotics?
With the mentoring and guidance of a coach, the teams will build robots from 
scratch and code the robot “brain” to accomplish a specific task. The teams will 
compete in tournaments throughout the season, playing a cooperative game with 
other teams from different schools. It’s an invaluable experience for our students!


